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Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis

July 3, 19h2.
Dear Henry:

Before going out of town for s visit at the
Yederal Reservo Bank at Baston, I tried unsucoessfully
%0 reach you by telephone Just to let you know how much
all of us on the Boaxd appreciated what you had done in
putting through the bill whioch will snable us to adjust
reserve requirements in centml reserve cities, if
nevessary, without having to make changes at the sare
tize for all the reservs oity banks, end likewise iron~-
ing out some other defeots in the present statute.

the measure 1s really necessary, as you know,
and I feol, as do the other mombers of the Board, that
you have besn most helpful in getiing such prompt
sotion.

Mth best regerds,

8incerely yours,

Honorable Henry B. Steegall,
House of ZReprosentatives,

Washiongton, D. C.
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